
July was our quietest month for a while with 

only 13 performers. But it did
mean those that were there got
more time each… which is the
subject of Survey Number 3.

Spotlight this month was Peter
Murphy who gave a professional performance 
of traditional and contemporary material. Peter 
will be leaving the area for pastures new – he’ll 
be missed. Let’s hope he pops in for a song or 
two whenever he’s back in the North East.

Less Is More

Peter Murphy in great form

Spotlight 
Double Bill 

18 August
Alex & Jan

Dave Donohoe

Alex Okon
Ann Lunam-Cowan
Ben Yeowart
Dave Donohoe
Doug Wood
Jack Hakin
Jim Wigfield

John Campbell
Pat Yeowart
Peter Cryer
Peter Murphy
Ray Derrick
Vince Carr

Photo gallery and full reviews on our website
www.ashingtonfolkclub.co.uk

Performers This Month

Survey Number 3
The latest survey is now available online. There 
are also slips available on Club nights.

Vote now and let us know your opinion on the 
thorny issue of less performers or less songs 
each.

Have Your Say
Ideas, suggestions and comments are always 
welcome:

Email us at jiva@jiva.co.uk
Phone us on 077868 36223
Take part in our latest survey
Collar us at the club
Fill in a Suggestions slip at the club
Put an entry in the website Guestbook
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Club Nights
4th August
Singers Musicians & Poets

18th August
Spotlight Double Bill
Alex & Jan
Dave Donohoe
Limited floor spots

1st September
Singers Musicians & Poets

15th September
Spotlight Double Bill
Jim Wigfield
Tony Hamblin
Limited floor spots

Contact
jiva (Jimmy and Val)

Phone: 077868 36223
Email: jiva@jiva.co.uk
Web: www.jiva.co.ukwww.ashingtonfolkclub.co.uk
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Allan Taylor: 2006
Allan Taylor has kindly agreed to be our first 
special guest. So put 9th February in your diary 
for an evening with the country’s foremost 

singer/songwriter. Ticket details coming soon!

Listen Up
On our website photo gallery and review pages 
you can now listen to sound clips of performers. 


